March 31, 1983

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Reference: Zion Generating Station
Docket Numbers 50-295 and 50-304

Dear Mr. Keppler:
Enclosed please find the Zion Station Annual Repert for 1982.

A copy of this report is alsc being sent to the Cirector, Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation.

Yours truly,

A Moo

K. L. Craesser
Superintendent
Zion Station

/dnc

cc: Resident Inspector
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